
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

RMP Outcomes - Pstn to MDCA
2 messages

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Tue, Apr 5, 2022 at 10:08 AM
To: Richard Hollier <richard.hollier@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Christeen Mackenzie <christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>, MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

Richard,

Just following up on my email sent a few weeks back - are your available next Monday to attend the MDCA Public Meeting to speak to the
RMP outcomes?

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh
MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

On Wednesday, 23 March 2022, 03:32:59 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> wrote:

Richard,

Thanks you for the offer to speak on the RMP outcomes.

Please confirm whether you will be able to attend MDCA's next Public Meeting scheduled for Monday 11th April and talk to the RMP slide pack
(per your offer below).

Given that the Prime Minister announced today that Vaccine Passes will not be required after Monday 4th April, this next meeting will be in-
person at our regular venue (Mapua Community Hall) starting 7:15pm

I look forward to hearing from you.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

On Monday, 14 March 2022, 08:20:06 pm NZDT, Christeen Mackenzie <christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul

Below is the email with the offer from Richard Hollier around zooming in to talk to the PowerPoint presentation we had at the deliberations on
the reserve management plan.

I will leave this to you to progress with Richard.

Cheers
Christeen 

Christeen Mackenzie
Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor
Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Mobile: 0274387949

Begin forwarded message: 
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Christeen Mackenzie
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |   Mobile +64 27 438 7949  |   Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete 

From: Anna Gerraty <Anna.Gerraty@tasman.govt.nz> 
Date: 14 March 2022 at 1:57:22 PM NZDT 
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: Richard Hollier <Richard.Hollier@tasman.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Mapua - Update of Spatial Plan 

Kia ora Christeen

 

Apologies, I haven’t sent Richard’s presentation on Open Space Planning (attached) to MDCA yet.  I spoke to Richard before,
and he would be happy to attend a MDCA meeting via Zoom and talk to the slides, if that’s what they would like (he thought the
slides may not make all that much sense on their own)?

 

Would you like to send them these slides and make that offer, as you have been corresponding directly with Paul on this? Or
would you like me to?

 

Cheers

Anna

 

    
Anna Gerraty |  Service & Strategy
Senior Community Policy Advisor
DDI +64 3 543 7281
  

From: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, 14 March 2022 10:40 am 
To: Anna Gerraty <Anna.Gerraty@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Mapua - Update of Spatial Plan

 

Good morning Anna

 

The PowerPoint presentation that Richard gave at the deliberations meeting - has this been shared with the Mapua Community
Association yet (as per the email below from Richard). Could it also be sent to me?

 

Regards

Christeen

Christeen Mackenzie

Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor

Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
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Mobile: 0274387949

   

Christeen Mackenzie

Councillor

Mobile +64 27 438 7949

 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> 
Date: 6 March 2022 at 11:08:36 AM NZDT 
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>, Richard Hollier
<Richard.Hollier@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: Anna Gerraty <Anna.Gerraty@tasman.govt.nz>, David Ogilvie <David.Ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz>, Anne Turley
<Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org> 
Subject: Re: Mapua - Update of Spatial Plan

Richard / Christeen,

 

Thanks for clarifying the process and norms.

 

Given this, I would like to request that MDCA receive either a written or verbal (via phone call or Zoom)
summary of your deliberations on the potential for an updated Mapua Spatial Plan.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

 

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

 

 

On Friday, 4 March 2022, 08:02:46 am NZDT, Richard Hollier <richard.hollier@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

 

 

Hi Christeen

 

The deliberations are open to the public though it is not usual for the public to be present and they certainly
cannot participate in the discusssion. At the moment the website only shows that Deliberations are happening
on 9 March, as the agenda isn’t yet published (which will have link to Zoom details etc).

 

The overview re Mapua could be shared with the Association after the meeting.

 

Regards
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Richard

 

 

 

  

Richard Hollier

Reserves & Facilities Manager

DDI +64 27 642 5487  |  Mobile +64 27 642 5487  |  Richard.Hollier@tasman.govt.nz

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not
the intended recipient, please delete 

From: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 3 March 2022 8:49 am 
To: Richard Hollier <Richard.Hollier@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: Anna Gerraty <Anna.Gerraty@tasman.govt.nz>; David Ogilvie <David.Ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz>; Anne
Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>; Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Mapua - Update of Spatial Plan

 

Good morning Richard

 

I had a phone conversation with Paul following the Reserves Hearing and his email below is a response to that
conversation.  I could not recall if the deliberations were public or closed?  Particularly in relation to the planned
discussion we are going to have on the work the council are doing looking at Mapua?  Is it possible for that to be
open to the public?  If not, how could this work be shared with the Mapua Community Association in the future?

 

Many thanks

Christeen

Christeen Mackenzie

Waimea-Moutere Ward Councillor

Christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz

Mobile: 0274387949

   

Christeen Mackenzie

Councillor

Mobile +64 27 438 7949
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Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> 
Date: 2 March 2022 at 8:45:15 AM NZDT 
To: Christeen Mackenzie <Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org> 
Subject: Mapua - Update of Spatial Plan

Christine,

 

Congrats on a very well run RMP meeting yesterday.  It was great to see how engaged all the
members were in listening to the community's feedback.  Please pass on my thanks to your fellow
councillors Anne and David.

 

Following up on the question you asked regarding the potential for relooking at the anticipated
Mapua Growth in a more holistic manner, the MDCA Exec is fully supportive of undertaking an
updated Spatial Plan which would include not only housing, but also key greenspace/reserves,
roading, parking, active transport and social services requirements, together with impacts of
potential projects such as the Boat Ramp and additional Commercial Development in our area.

 

I understand that you had follow-up discussions with your committee members after the RMP
Zoom Meeting yesterday regarding this topic, and that further discussions with relevant TDC staff
were planned.

 

Can you please confirm whether these follow-up discussions will be public and/or the conclusions
shared with community stakeholders?  MDCA considers growth in Mapua and its related social
and economic impacts to be the a critical area in which we can continue to proactively engage with
TDC to ensure that our overarching Livable Mapua goals are achieved over the coming years and
decades.

 

Many thanks,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

Our Māpua

 

 

mailto:pmcintosh64@yahoo.com
mailto:Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz
mailto:info@ourmapua.org
https://www.google.com/maps/search/72+Aranui+Road,+M%C4%81pua?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:info@ourmapua.org
http://www.ourmapua.org/
http://www.ourmapua.org/


 

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Thu, Apr 7, 2022 at 12:59 PM
To: Christeen Mackenzie <christeen.mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>, David Ogilvie <david.ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Christine / David,

I have not heard back from Richard Hollier despite 2 emails over the past fortnight.

If he is not available to speak at our public meeting next week please let me know.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association 
Māpua Hall 
72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005 
info@ourmapua.org 
www.ourmapua.org

[Quoted text hidden]
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